

June 17, 2009

Mayor Dickert and Members of the Common Council City of Racine 730 Washington Avenue Racine, WI 53403

RE: 2008 Annual Report

Dear Mayor Dickert and Members of the Common Council:

Racine County Economic Development Corporation (RCEDC) recently delivered our 2008 Annual Report for your review and would like an opportunity to discuss the report and answer any questions the Common Council may have regarding the services RCEDC provides.

At this time I would like to request that the RCEDC 2008 Annual Report be placed on the next City Council agenda.

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please do not hesitate to contact me directly. I can be reached at 262/898-7404.

Sincerely,

Kristin Niemiec

Kristin Niemiec Community Development Manager

Cc: Brian O'Connell, Director